
Temporary operation rules of SibFU

Siberian Federal University switches all the
educational activities for our both degree and
non-degree students and lecturers to online
environment from 17 March 2020 till 4 April 2020.
This is caused by preventive measures against
coronavirus infection (COVID-19) and is based on
the recommendations of the Ministry for Higher
Education and Science of the Russian Federation
and the ordinance on the organization of distance
learning by acting rector Maksim Rumiantsev.

You can find a special section with documents and recommendations on the transition to distance learning,
a list of online courses, as well as information on preventive measures against COVID-19 on the SibFU
official website.

In addition, the following measures have been adopted:

guest visits to the dormitories are limited;●

public events are cancelled;●

business trips are cancelled.●

For questions related to the organization of international activities please contact:

Mr Pavel Lapo, Head of the Department for International Cooperation, plapo [at] sfu-kras [dot] ru or +7●

(391) 291-28-64;
Ms Olga Kuznetsova, Head of the International Recruitment, ovkuznetsova [at] sfu-kras [dot] ru or +7●

(391) 206-27-81;
Protocol office +7 (391) 206-39-44.●
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